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Christian Education News · 
Bi-Monthly 

November 2012 

0 ' Friendship Baptist Church '' ' . 
402 Clinton Street 0 -~uffalo, NY 14204 °-(716) 847-1020 Office 

www.friendshipmissionarybc.org Website * friendshipmbc@rocldrunner.com Email 
2012 Theme: "Only Believe" Mark 9:23 

Deacon Grady Thompson, Deacon Ministry Chairperson 

Happy Autumn Time! 

• The 100th Anniversary Com-
mittee needs workers. The cele-
bration will take place in 2015. 
We need people to serve on the 
initial program committee anq on 
the events committ.ee.. Deacon B. 
Rias needs help with resea ch. . . I 
This is a: church project. Next 
meeting: Saturday, December 8, 
2012. 

• The next Christian Education 
Ministry meeting will be Satur-
day, November 10, 2012 at 
10:00am. 

Agenda: 
* Budget Planning - Sis. Mays 
* Technology and 

The Church - Bro. D. Scurry , 

• If you plan to attend congresses 
or conventions and would like 
the church to sponsor you, you 
must meet the criteria and be ap-
proved by the Joint Board. 

Criteria: 
* Must be an active member of 
Friendship Baptist Church (an 
active member regularly supports 
the church financially and attends 
church regularly, Bylaws Artiele 
4 Section 2a Page 7). I 

* Must be active in at least one 
ministry in the church. 

* Must attend, regularly, at lease 
one educational event or ministry 
(ex. church .school, TNT, leader-
ship schools, etc.). 

• The 100th Anniversary Com-
mittee is asking all ministries 
to give a history about their min-
istry for the 100th · anniversary 
yearbook. Please submit your 
information no later than Sunday, 
December 30, 2012, to Sis. A. 
Evans, Deacon B. Rias, or Sis. S. 
Hall. 

• Workers are needed for the 
Christian Education Newsletter. 
If you have computer experience 
and writing skills, a gift of gab, 
humor, or a love for the task, 
come and join the staff. We need 
laborers. See Sis. S. Hall. 
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* William H. Davis 
Honor Club Luncheon 
Saturday, December 8, 2012 
Salvatore's Gardens 2:00PM 
See Sis. R. Rucker for tickets 

* Founders Day Program 
Sunday, December 9, 2012 
Calvary Baptist Church 3:00PM 

• The W.G.G.P. Women's Ministry 
is collecting winter clothing to 
help those . children and needy 
adults during the cold weather. 

• HELP! We are in need of 
teachers! In order to go forward 
in education, teachers are 
needed. lf you have teaching 
ability or desire to teach; we can 
heip prepare you for the task. 
See Deacon A. Henry, Sis. M. 
Hill, or Sis. S. Hall. 

• The Christian Education 
Newsletter will print every other 
month. If your ministry has 
something to share, get your in-
formation in. Remember, space is 
limited. 

Sis. Sandra Hall, 
Christian Education Director 

Pl 
Women's Ministry 

foFour 

Wo~~ 

Saturday, 
January 26, 2013 

8:30AM - 1 :00PM 
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ATTENTION 
PARENTS 

The Children's Choir 
will start up again soon. 
Children ages 12 and 
under are welcome! 

Rehearsal dates wiJI be 
announced in the 

bulletin. 

Bro. R. Bowman, 
Minister of Music 

• 
BIBI L I RIVI i\. 

What are the names of 
the gates to Old 
Jerusalem and New 
Jerusalem? 

Please give scriptures. 

"f1en you find the 
answer, tum it in to Sis. 
S. Hall. 

Happy studying! 

; 

Christian Education News 

Annual Thanksgiving Outreach Dinner 

Oh, give thanks unto the Lord for He is good! 

The Annual Thanksgiving Outreach Dir;mer, 
hosted by the ·Joint Board this year, is an out-
reach effort committed to serving the community. 
Every year we invite families to sit down and en-
joy a hot meal as we fellowship together and give 
thanks. 

Please join us pn Saturday, November 17, 2012, 12:00PM - 3:00PM. 
I 

Annual Christmas House 

Please come an'd join us on 

Saturday, December 15, 2012 

Page 2 

---- ---- 10:00AM"= 4:ll0-P-M- ---------- --

tor our Annual Christmas House. 

- FREE OF CHARGE -

Picture with Santa -Toy Store - Grocery Store 
Candy Store - ~ook .Store 

We are asking Friendship members for donations of toys, '1 
canned goods, non-perishable food items, candy canes and volunteers. 
We are asking every member to also donate at least one (1) toy, and for all 

auxiliaries to donate. We are accepting monetary donations. 
Please see any Deaconess to donate. 

VOLUNTEERS ARE ALSO NEEDED FOR 
SETUP .OF THE TOY STORE, GROCERY STORE. 

CANDY STORE, BOOK STORE, and 
DECORATIONS 

Thank You All for your continued support to the ministry of outreach I 

.. ,· 
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